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Haley McEwen, a 2021 Revere High School graduate,
completed the Electrical Systems program at CVCC
under the guidance of Joseph McNamee. Knowing
she wanted a hands-on career after high school,
Haley was drawn to the program after visiting the
classroom and speaking with Mr. McNamee.

Haley appreciated the hands-on learning environment
at CVCC, which made it easy for her to dive into the
program. She particularly valued the opportunity to
work alongside students from various school districts
and still keeps in touch with many of her classmates
to this day. 
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She is especially grateful for Mr. McNamee’s field experience and how he prepared his
students for real-world challenges. The math skills she learned in the program have
been critical in her current role, and she’s seeing firsthand how her training translates
into her job. She is especially thankful for the knowledge she gained in wiring and the
use of a wide range of tools.

Currently, Haley is a third-year apprentice with Local 306 Akron, assisting with
electrical and pipe work at Akron Children’s Hospital as they renovate the floors. Her
advice to future and current CVCC students is to pay close attention, make the most of
the resources and opportunities available, and apply everything you learn. Haley firmly
believes that attending CVCC makes it much easier to secure a job after high school,
calling it a privilege and one of the best decisions she’s ever made. CVCC is so proud
to have you as an alumnus, Haley! We wish you all the best in your future endeavors. 
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